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November 6, 2023 
 

Sent via Hand Delivery 
 
Re: Resident Notification 

Improvements to East Garfield Ave and Grand Ave 
 Borough of Atlantic Highlands, Monmouth County, NJ 
 CME File No.:  HAH00611.01 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Please be advised that the Borough of Atlantic Highlands is preparing to begin work on the 
above-mentioned project. The project generally consists of the resurfacing of East Garfield 
Ave between Central Ave & Grand Ave, and Grand Ave between Wesley Ave & Ocean Blvd, 
with concrete, drainage, water, and other associated improvements. Construction is 
expected to begin on or about Wednesday, November 8, 2023. 
 
Our office will have a representative on-site during construction to monitor the construction 
activities. We will attempt to coordinate any work to be done in your area in order to minimize 
possible inconveniences.  Access will be maintained for residents at all times. 
 
On behalf of the Mayor and Borough Council, we would like to thank you for your anticipated 
cooperation in this matter and apologize in advance for any inconveniences that may be 
caused during construction while we improve your neighborhood. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (732) 462-7400. 
 
       Very truly yours, 

       CME Associates 

 

 
       Drew E. Pavlick, PE, PP, CME, CFM 
       Borough Engineer’s Office 
 
DEP/ATH 
cc: Robert Ferragina – Borough Administrator 

Douglas M. Rohmeyer, PE – Borough Engineer 


